
Public Notice  
Road closure  
 

March 25, 2024 
 

Culvert replacement and ditching to beginning March 26, 2024 
 

Beginning Tuesday, March 26 to Wednesday, March 27, City staff will have the following roads 
closed to accommodate cross culvert replacement and ditching: 
 

- Michener Road will be closed between Holloway Bay Road and Pleasant Beach Road on 
Tuesday, March 26.  

- Pleasant Beach Road will be closed between Michener Road and Beach Road beginning 
Wednesday, March 27. 

 
Motorists should follow the posted signs to detour around the closures.  
 
The City of Port Colborne thanks residents for their patience and cooperation as we complete these 
important infrastructure enhancements.  

For more information, please contact Public Work at 905-835-2900.  


